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Based upon research in rural central
Florida, this book examines how schools
perceive and process demographic
information, including how those
perceptions may erase Indigeneity and
impact resource access. The author
argues that languages and racial
identities of Indigenous Latinx students
and families may be re-formed by
schools, erasing Indigeneity.
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